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Susie Smith

For
Webelos Leader of the Year

It Is with pleasure and pride that | nominate Susie Smith for Webelos Leader of the Year
as she has proven herself to be an exemplary individual in scouting and her community.

Susie Smith is very involved with her unit and committed in having the scouts team and
advance. As a dedicated leader, she put forth a lot of thought effort into planning for her
unit meetings. She is very active in that she wears more than one hat, but works to ensure
the Webelos are prepared for their move to Boy Scouting. Susie Smith actively attends
Roundtable and aids »s needed in preparation and setup.

Susie Smith been involved with Cub Scouts since 2005 and is very involved with Pack
101 at Blanchard Elementary school serving in the positions of Assistant Cub Master,
Webelos Leader, and Advancement Chair. She has completed Fast Start Training, Youth
Protection Training, and Cub Master Leadership Training and actively attends
Roundtable, where she aids with breakout sessions.

Susie Smith is very dependable and cares for the boys. She works to improve herself
through continuous training working to complete Wood badge requirements and
volunteering as Director of Fall Family Camp and other camping opportunities in Cub
Scouting.

Susie Smith  participates annually in Cub Scout Family Day weather it is overnight or just
for a day, Duty to God and Country Retreat, Thunder in the Valley Air Show, Scouting for
Food, the Webelos Cross Over program, supporting Friends of Scouting, and assisting on
the Blue and Gold Banquet

As a mother, Susie Smith’s three boys who are involved in scouting, and she has been
involved in scouting through the years as her brothers were in scouting.

Respectfully submitted,
Andrew McBride LI, Cub-Master- Pack 362



Summary
For
John Q.Doe

Commissioner of the Year Muskogee District

John Q. Doe has 20 plus years in the Scouting Program. His primary registration is with Troop 1
as an Assistant Scoutmaster. Like many other Scouters, John wears more than one hat as he
also serves in the District Staff of which he has served as a Unit Commissioner and as Member
of the District's Scout Roundtable Committee.

Over the past years, John has assisted our previous Scout Roundtable Commissioner; Walley
Kom in setting up the monthly Roundtables until Walley had to step aside due to personal
issue in 2006. Since then John has serve as the District's Scout Roundtable Commissioner for
2007 and is carrying on in 2008.

His Roundtables are well attended, John has provided a variety of presentations over the past 18
month that have been both beneficial and informative to our District's Scout Leaders . John is
working hard on bringing in other Scout Leaders into the fold and coming back to our Districts
Roundtables.

John presented a timely class on Merit Badge Counseling that alleviate some ongoing concerns
regarding the management of our District's Merit Badge program. John has serves as a Merit
Badge Counselor and has taught the Graphics Arts Merit Badge at the District's Annual Merit
Badge University.

John is well trained in the Scouting Program as he is beaded in the Scout Woodbadge
Program, and is a recipient of the Scouter Training Award and Scouter key Award and District
Award of Merit John is a Brotherhood member of the Order of the Arrow and holds a Masters
Degree in Commissioner Science. These are just few of his accomplishments and honors.

John is an active member in his church, his community and employed with AFLAC. It gives me
great pleasure to nominate John Doe Commissioner of the Year.

Ted N. Whealton District
Commissioner Muskogee
District



